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            1st February 2024 

 

Dear Parents, 

Ouse Class Swimming Sessions 

Due to the size of Ouse Class, we have once again decided to split this year’s swimming sessions by year group, so 

will be having two separate blocks of swimming; 

• Swimming starts for children in Year 4 on Wednesday 21st February 2024, for 8 weeks, the last session 

being Wednesday 24th April. 

• Year 3 swimming starts on Wednesday 1st May, also for 8 weeks, with the final session on Wednesday 26th 

June. 

The children will leave school at 10.30am, and will be in the pool from 11.00 - 11.30am. They will need a suitable 

costume, towel and, if you wish, goggles. Could you please make sure that clothing is named. Armbands are available 

at the pool if required, but if children would like to bring their own, please ensure they are named and inflated!  

School has to pay for transport, the hire of the pool, a life guard and 2 swimming instructors. FoLS have kindly agreed 

to make a contribution of £20 per child in order for us to keep the cost down to £20 per pupil. The £20 charge (which 

will cover all the sessions and transport) will be applied to your ParentPay account. We will also need your 

permission for your child to attend the swimming sessions and this too must be given via ParentPay.  

 

Many thanks, 

 

Mrs Linda Bowman 

Head of School 

 

 

 

 


